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Aviation Board Policy 16-02 
Implemented Date:  August 15, 2016 

Amended Date:  N/A 

Re:  Non-Aeronautical Use of Hangars  

The City of La Crosse Aviation Board authorizes the rental of vacant t-hangar facilities and 
hangar end units for month-to-month rental with the following conditions: 
 

 The FAA approves rental of vacant units per current FAA policy; 
 The term is not to exceed month-to-month; 
 Tenant must agree to a 30-day move out provision which would be exercised when 

a suitable aeronautical tenant is found; 
 Rental is accomplished through a license or modified hangar agreement; and 
 Rental rates are at currently published rates plus a 25% non-aeronautical user 

premium. 
 
 
 
 


